
DISCRIMINATION COMPLAINTS 

A former employee filed a charge with the California Department of Fair Employment and Housing 
alleging discrimination on the basis of sex and age.  A right to sue letter was issued on April 21, 2021.  
An arbitration demand was served on June 21, 2021.  The Licensee disputes the allegations.  The matter is 
ongoing. 

 

 

 


